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Dates for your Diary! 
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DSL Designated Safeguarding Leads for Clover Hill V.A. Infant and Nursery School 

-Mon 8th Jan:  New after-school clubs start

-Thurs 18th Jan: Special lunch 

School Lunch!
Starting this term there has been a

change in the menu:
Week commencing 8th Jan 2024

WEEK 2
See website for full menu,

 cloverhillschool.co.uk

Lunch Orders
Please can we remind parents to
book their child’s lunch each day
even if your child has free school

meals.
You can book meals a long way in

advance or put a reminder on your
phone. 

Please ensure That you are reachable via
mobile during school hours. 

in case of emergency, its very important
that we are able

 contact you regarding your child. 

Reception- PE

Reception- Outdoor Explorers 

Calm Day!
Wednesday 7th February 

Reception,  Year 1 & Year 2 
Suzy Brooks from Norwich School Sports
Partnership will be delivering a Thai-chi
workshop to all year groups. We will be

taking part in lots of curricular activities to
connect our minds and bodies for our

mental health and wellbeing too. 

-Wed 8th Feb: Calm Day (come to school in P.E kits or comfy clothing)

Weather warning!
Please allow yourself extra time when travelling to

school in the mornings when the roads are wet to avoid
lateness. 

We ask that children come to school in
their P.E kit or comfortable clothing.

Dental Screening notice! 

You are invited to our Family Numicon Workshop on the 18th of January 2:30 - 3:00 in the
school hall!

We will introduce you to Numicon, which is something your child is currently using daily. Numicon is a practical resource used to enhance 
and support your child's learning in Maths. You will also be able to participate in Numicon activities with your child.

We hope to see you there!

Next week your child will be

bringing home information

regarding a dental screening that

will take place at Clover Hill on

the 14th February. 

Once you have received the forms

please give consent and return

them as soon as possible.



This Wednesday marked Mrs McCarney's 20th year as the Headteacher of St.
Michaels (though she has actually worked there for 23 years now!) and over 13
years as headteacher of Clover Hill Infant and Nursery. what an outstanding

achievement! It is safe to say that Mrs McCarney was taken by surprise when she
turned up for training and instead walked into a hall full of staff clapping and

cheering, and was presented with a staff breakfast, flowers and gifts! It was clear
to see and hear from the speeches and the warmth in the room just how much we

all appreciate and admire Mrs McCarney's leadership and genuine care for her
schools - a sentiment that was very much returned when she expressed her

gratitude for the staff, governors, children and parents of both schools too. Here's
to many more happy and successful years ahead... though perhaps not 20 more!   

What’s been happening this week?

Clubs!
We have a range of new exciting after-school clubs starting from the 8th January.

Any spaces that are still remaining can be found via ParentPay. 
All clubs will be run by the teachers and teaching assistants of clover hill..

If you have any questions about any of the
clubs or need any further information
please don't hesitate to give the school

office a call. Spaces are limited.


